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PRESS RELEASE 

3/5/2021 

 

We are happy to announce that we have added electronic payment services to our website, 

www.myvgh.org.   This provides our patients with self-service access to pay their outstanding 

account balances.  With our new service, you will have the option to pay your bills using a credit 

card, debit card, electronic check (ACH), or Healthcare Spending Account (HSA).  This new 

service offers a simple and secure system to quickly and safely process your payments. 

You can pay your bills three ways: 

• Online:  From our website you can pay your bills online with a credit card or bank transfer, 

and get answers to your frequently asked questions.  Visit myvgh.org and select “Portal/Pay 

Bill” in the top right to make your payment. 

 

• By Phone:  Call (319)472-6252 to pay your bill by phone using your credit card or bank 

withdrawal.  We accept all major credit/debit cards. 

 

• By Mail:  Mail your payment to:  

Virginia Gay Hospital  

502 N. 9th Ave 

Vinton, IA 52349  

• Simple, clear, and fast 

• Secure, convenient, 24/7 self-service 

• Eliminate paper checks and postage 

 

 


